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February 7, 1929

Dr. Geoffrey W. Bell,
Paris, Ont.

My dear Dr. Bell:

My attention has been drawn to the October
Journal ofissue of the”Royal Astronomical Society of Canada and
to your sonnet which appears in that issue.

I was very pleased to learn that you have
taken an unusual interest in the subject of Astronomy.
Most dentists settle down to routine practice and lose
interest in scientific developments outside Dentistry.
This is not as it should be and 1 hope that you will
consent to send me a written account of your interest
in Astronomy, how you have been able to maintain your
interest while practising Dentistry, so that the members
of the profession may be made aware of it.

Along with that 1 would like to publish the
sonnet referred to or any other verse you have written.

I have a copy of your photograph taken at
graduation but would greatly appreciate receiving one
of your more recent photographs.

Sincerely yours,

WS:FC Dean






